FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Can you please provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act:

1. What is the Limit of Indemnity on the Council's Land Charges claims?

2. How many claims have been lodged in the last five years, in relation to local authority searches?

3. How many of those claims were successful?

The cover under our Officials Indemnity policy is as follows for land charges:

GBP 10,000,000 each and every claim or series of claims and for all claims in the aggregate during the period of insurance 

There have been no claims in the 5 year period requested.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
